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Lou Mansolillo

From: josh kandzerski <joshaladdin1@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 8:48 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Testimony in Support of H-7015

Hello Fellow Rhode Islander, 
 
I am a 33 year resident of Rhode Island.  I am a licensed electrician in the State of Rhode Island.  I support 
House Bill H-7015 as written and unchanged.     
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joshua Kandzerski 
 


